NetworkRail
|
Full road closure to
Orphanage Road
from Monday 2 February —
Friday 17 April 2015.

Major work to replace the railway bridge at Orphanage Road
in Watford will start in February as essential improvements to
provide a better, more reliable railway for passengers on the
West Coast main line continues.

In addition, there are major restrictions to train services
to and from London Euston from 14 -16 and
21 - 23 February.

Over Easter there will be no West Coast main line service
between London Euston and Hemel Hempstead from
3 -7 April.

Please check before you travel and plan
your journey online: www.nationalrail.co.uk
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As part of the preparation work to allow for the new bridge
to be installed over the Easter bank holiday weekend,
Orphanage Road will be closed to road traffic for 12 weeks
from Monday 2 February to Friday 17 April. Pedestrian
access will be limited to Monday 2 February until Monday
23 February from 5:30pm until 7am.

After Monday 23 February, pedestrian access will be
closed and you will have to use one of the alternative
walking routes marked above until the reopening of
Orphanage Road on Friday 17 April. We apologise for

any inconvenience these essential works may cause.

For more information, please call our 24-Hour
National Helpline: 08457 11 41 41.
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